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The baseball season was formally opened April 13th, when the
whole brigade from the little yard appeared on the campus provided
with countless baseballs, masks, Spalding bats, gloves, and rules.
The material which promised so much last season i< evidently de-
termined to sustain its reputation. Charles Parent, one of the most
enthusiastic members of the department, has now memorized all the
rules, and declares his ability to analyze the most complicated curve
that ever crossed the home plate.

Since spring has dismantled the hockey rink the junior hand-
ball alley is freely patronized, and has been the scenc of many evenly
contested struggles.  Although a number of players have attained
an advanced degree in skillul playving, the most proficient in the
popular game at present are O’Reilly, Rochon and Overrend.

*Jimmy’s” numerous friends will be pleased to hear that he
has entirely recovered from his recent “munapish’ indisposition.  Fe
was pronounced cured a few days ago, and accordingiv wuz: dis-
charged from the luxurious tables of the infirmary.

The junior editor is pleased to acknowledge his geatitude to
those who contributed their quota of spring poetry for the Review,
but owing to the chronic lethargy of the poet-in-chiel, none of the
inventions can appear in this number. However, we promise to be
more faithful in future. The most remarkable production was one
by Captain Bill, entitled ‘“The Sons of the Clay Pipe.”’

ATHLETICS.

The annual general meeting of the U. O. A. A., for the hearing
of reports, and for the clection of officers for the ensuing year, was
held in he lecture hall of the Science building on Saturday, April
Gth. The President, Mr. C. J. Jones, o7, occupied the chair, and
in opening the meeting outlined the work done by the Asscciation
during the regime of the retiring executive.

The report of the treasurer, Mr. J. E. McNeill, 'o7, was most
gratifying. Notwithstanding that expenses had necessarily been
greater than usual, and receipts not as large, there was the very
substantial balance of $175 on hand.

Mr. M. J. Smith read the Secretary’s report, which contained




